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Tom Nemeth

From: dcplanning shared

Sent: 30 October 2023 12:12

To: Tom Nemeth

Subject: Fw: Planning Applications - 23/02417/DOM & 23/02418/LBC

Attachments: ufm3_INVAPZ_-_Invalid_Application_Letter+.pdf; ufm4

_INVAPZ_-_Invalid_Application_Letter+.pdf; 23014_02 Proposed.pdf; 23014_01 

Existing.pdf

 
 
Development Management  
Chichester District Council 
dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk | www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
 

From: Ellie Knight <ek@hdarchitects.co.uk> 
Sent: 30 October 2023 11:40 
To: dcplanning shared <dcplanningshared@chichester.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Planning Applications - 23/02417/DOM & 23/02418/LBC  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 
 
Dear Chichester DC Planning team  
 
Following your letters (attached) with relation to applications 23/02417/DOM & 23/02418/LBC, please find attached 
our updated existing & proposed drawing. These now include the scale bar showing the floor plans, sections and 
elevations to scale at 1:100 at A1, and the note is revised to say, "Do not scale from these drawings except for 
planning purposes".  
 
I trust this is sufficient information to allow you to validate the applications. Please don't hesitate to contact us 
should you wish to discuss anything further.  
 
Thank you very much  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ellie Knight 
 
Helyer Davies Architects Ltd 
1 The Old Flour Mill . Emsworth . PO10 7BT 
T: 01243 370 715 W: www.hdarchitects.co.uk 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 10:42 AM 
To: Ellie Knight <ek@hdarchitects.co.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Incomplete - 23/02417/DOM 
 
Please see attached document 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 


